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NORTH CENTRAL
HIGH SCHOOL
PRINCIPAL  NAMED
INDIANA PRINCIPAL
OF THE YEAR

NCHS Principal, Dr.
Danny Mendez, was
named the 2022 Indiana
Principal of the Year. Dr.
Mendez recently
traveled to Washington
D.C. to attend the
National Principal of the
Year recognition
program to celebrate
this prestigious honor.
We are proud to have Dr.
Mendez as part of our
WTS family!  

WTS SEES HIGHEST INCREASE IN STUDENT ENROLLMENT
IN MARION COUNTY

WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS 

MONTH IN REVIEW

We all know that WTS is a
great place to work and learn,
and it seems that the word is
getting out. Upon the official
count of the District’s
enrollment, we are proud to
announce that we are up over
200 students, making this 
the largest gain of any 

district in Marion County. While
the District has taken steps to
boost enrollment over the past
year, this significant increase
speaks to our high-quality
instructors, rich program
offerings, and exceptional
learning facilities. Welcome to
our new families! 

The Washington Township Schools Foundation Engages
NCHS Alumni and the Community Through Annual Tailgate

Washington Township Schools Foundation hosted the annual
NCHS Homecoming Tailgate Party before the big game, and it
was the place to be for all WT families and alumni! The event
included live music, tailgate food from JEL, games, prizes, and a
ton of fun. Thank you to all who came out to celebrate, and we
invite everyone to enjoy this free community event next year! 


